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Belize Speaker visits 
CPA Headquarters

The CPA Secretary-General 
welcomed the Speaker of the 
House of Representatives of 
Belize, Hon. Laura Tucker-
Longsworth to the CPA 
Headquarters. The Speaker was 
accompanied by Hon. Lee Mark 
Chang, Senate President and 
several Members of Parliament 
as well as Mr Eddie Webster, 
Clerk of the Assembly. The 
Belize delegation were in 
London as part of an exchange 
programme with the CPA UK 
Branch and the Parliament of 
the United Kingdom.  

 
New South Wales MP 
visits CPA 
Headquarters   

The CPA Secretary-General, Mr 
Akbar Khan met with Hon. Anna 
Watson, MP from the New South 
Wales Legislative Assembly in 
Australia at the CPA 
Headquarters Secretariat to 
discuss parliamentary 
strengthening and the CPA’s 
activities in the Australia 
Region. 

 
CPA and PGA discuss 
potential project 
cooperation
 
The CPA Secretary-General, Mr 
Akbar Khan met with the 
Secretary-General of the 
Parliamentarians for Global 
Action (PGA), Dr David Donat-
Cattin during Human Rights 
Week as the parliamentary 
community marked the 70th 
anniversary of the Universal 
Declaration on Human Rights. 
The two Secretaries-General 
discussed potential cooperation 
on future projects for 
parliamentary strengthening 
and democracy. 
 
  


